
To: HAHS Underclassmen
From: Mr. Travis R. Lee, High School Principal
Re: HCCTC Applications Update
Date: January 18, 2022

Greetings Students, Parents, and Guardians,

Applications for the Huntingdon County Career and Technology Center (HCCTC) are now available.  This year,
applications are to be submitted online.  The application link is listed below and will be shared with students in
their grade level Google Classroom.

Application Link: HCCTC Application Link (https://www.hcctc.org/Content2/106)

HAHS’s Application Deadline is Tuesday February 15, 2022.  Applications received after this deadline may not be
afforded the same considerations or opportunities for specific programs.

Freshmen were fortunate to visit the HCCTC in December.  If students are interested in a “Closer Look” tour of a
specific program, they must sign up in the High School Guidance Office by Friday, January 21, 2022.  No date has
been set for a potential visit.

The HCCTC offers twelve programs that provide great opportunities for our students.  Please visit HAHS’s Course
Selection Guide from last year (pg. 45 and 46) to see a listing, and a brief description, for these programs.   If you
have additional questions regarding specific programs, please contact the HCCTC at (814)643-0951 or visit
https://www.hcctc.org/.

Sincerely,

Travis R. Lee,
High School Principal
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